
 
Class Dojo – Home School Agreement 

 
 

 
During this period of lockdown, Sprites Primary Academy will now use Class Dojo to support 
home learning and keep in touch. Teachers will post home learning activities and 
information for children in their classes in the “Class Story” section. Parents will also be able 
to share their child’s home learning and message the class teacher within “Class Story”. 
Senior leaders may post information and ideas for all parents in “School Story”. 
 
As this is a new platform, we must ensure that it is both purposeful and safe for all its users. 
Below is a list of expectations for adult stakeholders. This is by no means an exhaustive list 
and reflects the very early stages of Class Dojo at Sprites. As such, content on the platform, 
as well as uptake, will be regularly reviewed to ensure it remains safe and effective. 
 
A huge thank you to all staff and families for the hard work in getting it up and running so 
quickly and for the positive engagement and responses so far. 
 
 
Teachers will: 

• post at least 9 activities each week (3 English, 3 Maths, 3 Topic) 

• set different types of activities, being mindful that not all families will have access to 
vast resources 

• try to cater for different abilities where possible 

• try to provide answers where possible 

• communicate during set working hours 

• set consistent work across year groups 

• keep communication positive and supportive 

• refrain from discussing personal or safeguarding matters 
 
 
Parents/Carers will: 

• encourage your children to engage with Class Dojo as much as possible 

• use the weekly planner to diarise home learning 

• keep communication positive and constructive 

• refrain from discussing personal or safeguarding matters 

• only post content relating to your own children 
• not share items from Class Dojo on other social media 


